
Regular Town Board Meeting 
December 14, 2015 
Bradley Town Hall 
 
 
1) Call to Order at 5:30pm, present was Supervisors, Jelinek, Hilgendorf, & Eisenman. Chair Kevin 

Koth absent. 
 
2) Pledge of Allegiance: Was recited. 
 
3) Public Comment: None 
 
1) Treasurer’s Report: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$121,595.76; Equipment Fund - 

$157,568.39; General Savings Account - $43,903.45; Checking Account - $91,579.06; Cemetery 
Fund - $117,887.32; Playground Fund - $14,747.59; and Greenwood Cemetery Beautification Fund - 
$12,337.15  
 

 
2) Minutes of Previous Meeting(s): M/M Eisenman/Jelinek to approve the minutes of November 9, 

2015. Motion passed 3-0 
 
3) Clerk’s Business 

A. Payment of vouchers: M/M Jelinek/Eisenman to approve payment of vouchers  #3305 
through #3369 with the exception of check #3349 waiting for final inspection. Motion 
passed 3-0 

B. License applications: None 
 
4) Correspondence: None 

 
5) Appoint Clerk: Kari Kiser appointed as new Town Clerk. Thanked Ann Eckman for her 19 years of 

service as Town Clerk. Motion passed 3-0 
 

6) Poll Workers: M/M Eisenman/Jelinek approved poll worker list. Motion passed 3-0 
 

7) Cemetery Rates - Supervisor Jelinek asked to have this carried over to the next meeting. 
 

8) Plan Commission report and recommendations-Harry Gladwin reported the next meeting will be 
held December 28th, 2015 
 

9) Road Computer: Request held over to the next meeting. 
 
10) Road Report-Brian Gruhlke: Lowrey Road is now finished. Snow fence posts are up waiting to put up 

fencing until ground firms up. Working on 2 year road plan. Mikes plow truck is in being fixed. 
        

11) Any Other Business Not Requiring Board Action, Items for Next Meeting: Agreed Steve 
Schrammel could be contacted if a need arises to have a computer looked at or serviced. Postage 
meter is still being looked into.  

 
12)  Adjourn at 5:50pm 

 
Town Clerk, Kari Kiser 

 
 


